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CLEAN ENERGY JUSTICE COALITION CALLS ON LEGISLATORS TO 
ACT TO REFORM PACE NOW 

Recent John Oliver segment on PACE emphasizes how program consistently fails 
homeowners 

 
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA – June 21, 2021 – We know the predatory PACE program has 
been failing families across California for years. John Oliver highlighted what advocates have 
long been saying — consumers must have the time and ability make an informed decision about 
what they are signing up for, have access to correct and unbiased information about the value of 
green-energy improvements for their homes, and ensure the work on their homes is done 
correctly before paying a contractor. SB 476 by Senator Min – which would introduce both pre-
project audits and pre-payment inspections into California’s PACE program for the first time - is 
our opportunity to get it right, California legislators need to step up and right the wrongs of 
PACE. The bill will be up for vote on June 23 and again on June 28. 


